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This Week in Art  

Years 2, 5 and 6 created their final sculptures (or sculpture designs) this week. I will enter as many as I can into the Fourth Plinth 

Schools Awards 2022, which deadlines this Sunday. I have been overwhelmed by the ambition and motivation of the children! So 

inspiring! Here is a taster of some of our incredible entries.  

Please visit the below website after Sunday, to see all our Heber entries! 

https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/arts-and-culture/art-and-design/fourth-plinth/fourth-plinth-schools-awards-2022/gallery  

 

ñBEE SEENò collaboration by Year 5, ñGreat Fire of Londonò by Harry in 2S, ñThe Messò by Amy 6A and ñA Chanceò by Lucia 6F. 

Ms. Davies 

 

 

 

 

 

Free Places at Magnaôs Easter Camp for Free School Meal Children  

Magnaôs Easter Camp at Heber is now open for bookings. In partnership with Southwarkôs Holiday Activities and Food Programme 

(HAF), Magna are also offering FREE places to their Easter Camps for children entitled to Free School Meals. Please contact 

Magna directly to book your place. 
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Year 4 Football ï Heber vs Harris  

Make a Heber team wait and they do not like it 

On Tuesday the Yr4 boys football team finally got to play the match that our opponents had cancelled on three occasions.  All day 

the players had been asking Mr Neve-Dunn if the match was still happening.   

 

Well the match was on and the children strode down Heber Road with confidence as they headed to our local rivals Harris East 

Dulwich.  It is a short walk, but we had plenty of time to sing our Heber chants.  The team were fired up, they have been waiting to 

play this match since January,  

 

The Harris playground was busy ï mainly because it was full of children and parents leaving.  It is very small, about half the size 

of our AstroTurf playground.  It was difficult to know who was a Harris player or who was a pupil trying to leave the school.  Our 

parents joined the crowd and encouraged our team more loudly than the home team.    

 

The Heber Yr4s have never played for the school before and when they went 1-0 down things looked somewhat difficult.  

However, Jamie, in midfield, brought the Heber team back to life.  He was soon dominating the midfield area ï which to be honest 

was not a very big area.  He equalised and we all sighed with relief.  The team was now moving.  Despite it being their first match, 

the Heber players had a very strong team dynamic and the Harris players struggled to get anywhere near our goal.   

 

Jamie was showing energy and the ability to read the game rather like N'Golo Kanté (Chelsea) or, if you are a bit older, like Franz 

Beckenbauer (Bayern Munich). Or if you are really old, like Leonidas of Rhodes (Acropolis Athletico) the legendary ancient Greek 

midfielder.   

 

In the Heber goal Kaspar was a demon.  He sucked the life out of the opposition.  They knew that they would have to do 

something magical to score.  The match was never in doubt.  Heber won 7-3!!!  

 

Well done to all the players ï Liam, William, Ivo, Baxter, Teddy, Kai, Jamie, Chester, Jack B, and Kaspar. 

 
Red Nose Day 

It is Red Nose Day on Friday 18th March!  The school council will be 

selling Red Noses for £1.50 each before and after school in the Crystal 

Palace and Lordship Lane playgrounds. We have a limited number to 

sell so it will be on a first come first served basis. The red noses will be 

sold in sealed packages and there are no exchanges at school.   

  

On the day itself, children are invited to wear red; a little or a lot itôs 

completely up to you. Please bring along a donation of £1 if you can. 

We have lots of fun activities planned to raise awareness of Comic 

Relief and the good causes it supports.   
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Book Week  

Heber Book Week 2022 was a complete success right across the school! All children participated in English lessons focused on our 

whole school text, óA Midsummer Nightôs Dreamô. We are so pleased to be able to share some of the fantastic work that children 

were involved in. The levels of excitement and engagement were high all week! Seeing children from a range of different year 

groups all discussing the same text was a real joy to see after the last few years of disruption. Here is a roundup of what each 

different year group got up toé 

 
Nursery  

During Book Week in Nursery, the children had a go at learning and practicing one of the globe drama techniques óthe magic 

canvasô. They then created their own forest canvas on a large piece of paper. They represented the story through a diorama and 

they were able to name and make the characters from the book. It was a challenge but a success! Nursery enjoyed sharing stories 

with Year 4 children and making love-in-idleness flowers. 

Reception 

Reception really enjoyed learning all about óA Midsummer Nightôs Dreamô. They were ever so fascinated with all the characters, in 

particular Puck the sprite. During book week, Reception created dioramas (a model representing a scene with three-dimensional 

figures, either in miniature or as a large-scale) set in the enchanted forest along with some of the characters. Not stopping there, 

the Reception children also had a go at recreating their very own love-in-idleness flowers. We had so much fun with these! 
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Year 1  

We loved our óA Midsummer Nightôs Dreamô activity filled Book Week -  We heard the story from Miss Pang, and acted it out 

alongside some of the teachers! We then watched a pantomime version, and talked about the action and characters together. After 

this, we made story maps in our house teams to show sections of the story based on either the humans or the fairies. It was great 

learning alongside the Year 2 children! 

Year 2  

óA Midsummer Nightôs Dreamô has proven to be hugely popular in Year 2. We have really enjoyed all the drama activities and 

working with the Year 1s to create our story maps! It was so great to be in our Houses and work with lots of different children. A 

real highlight was spending time with Year 5. They put on an amazing puppet show for us and it definitely helped us to learn the 

story! 5K and 2JP made flip books together and 2S enjoyed sharing books with 5W. 

Year 3  

Year 3 have absolutely loved learning about óA Midsummer Nightôs Dreamô. They spent lots of time immersing themselves in a wide 

range of drama techniques and thoroughly enjoyed building up their knowledge and understanding of the text. They looked at 

setting descriptions and wrote fantastic similes and metaphors to describe the magical fairy kingdom. They finished their work by 

being playwrights! All of the children had a go at writing their own version of A Midsummer Nightôs Dream using a playscript format. 

Excellent learning Year 3! Another highlight of the week has to have been spending time working in the Reception classes and 

reading with the younger children. 
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Year 4 

In Year 4 we got to grips with the story of óA Midsummer Nightôs Dreamô through drama, including a story whoosh and painting a 

magic canvas. We spent time building up beautiful descriptive sentences inspired by the enchanted forest setting in the story, later 

turning these into pieces of art using wax crayons, watercolours, tracing paper and glitter! We also created our own play scripts and 

performed them! A highlight of the week was spending some time with the youngest children in the school - Nursery! 

Year 5 

Year 5 enjoyed getting to know the story and the characters of óA Midsummer Nightôs Dreamô by doing a story whoosh. We then 

wrote our own version of the story in the form of a script in order to perform a puppet show to Year 2. The children worked in 

groups to write their script, design their puppets and the stage for the show. Both classes also produced a collaborative piece of art 

based on the story. 
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